In The Spotlight

Judy Smolenski



Judy Smolenski has been with Blaire House since October of 2015. Judy loves socializing, playing bingo, and listening to music (especially Elvis Presley, who is her favorite vocalist.) Judy also loves to watch television.

Thank you for being part of our family.



GREEN HILL PARK

On Wednesday July 11th, the residents visited the petting zoo at Green Hill Park. The park is registered with the National Registry of Historical Places. The Green family once owned Green Hill Park. The City of Worcester took ownership of the land in 1905.



Petting zoo animals at Green Hill Park.







Blaire House of Worcester

116 Houghton Street • Worcester, MA 01604 Tel 508.791.5543 • Fax 508.755.2505 www.elderservices.com

www.eiaerservices.com			
	DIRECTORY	EXTENSION	
	Executive Director: Faith Bandama	3300	
	Director of Nursing: Trish Bolack	3301	
	Staff Development Coordinator:	3362	
	Business Office Manager: Jo LeBlanc	3306	
	Human Resources: Kristen Sullivan	3307	
	Social Worker: Sianeh Konie	3319	
	Activity Director: Charleen Forbes	3305	
	Admissions Coordinator: Carrie Webster	5232	
	Plant Maintenance: Mark Mailoux	3303	- Art
	Food Service Director: Edwin Rodriquez	3302	1
	Housekeeping/Laundry: Luis Pabey	3304	1
Family Owned & Operated			



HIGHLIGHTS

Blaire House of Worcester

SENIOR CARE NEWSLETTER

AUTUMN 2018

